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Lumberton Correctional Institution
has new superintendent

RALEIGH — Brad Perritt is the new superintendent at the Department 
of Public Safety’s Lumberton Correctional Institution in Lumberton.

The Adult Correction Division facility has 268 officers and other staff 
members, and houses 788 medium custody adult male inmates.

Perritt began his career at the Lumberton prison in 1995, and had been 
assistant superintendent of custody and operations at Tabor Correction-
al Institution since 2011. He has also worked at Scotland Correctional 
Institution.

Perritt succeeds the retired Sandra Thomas.
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